
“THE CAMELLIA CLUB”
TEMPLE CITY CALIFORNIA

Chartered August 8, 1939

WE BUILD

TEMPLE CITY KIWANIS CLUB

CLUB OFFICERS
President, Cindy Vance 

Vice President, Mike Lepore
Treasurer, Dawn Tarin 

Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Jerry Jambazian • Helen Marston  

Larry Marston • Jim Robuck 
Bob Rodenbucher • Fernando Vizcarra

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2018-2019 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Helen Marston / Dawn Tarin

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Cindy Vance

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Matt Smith

INTERCLUBS 
Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2018-2019
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jim Robuck
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti / Dawn Tarin
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio / Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead

 
Rose Float Club 

Saturdays only as needed 
City Bank Basement 

315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2018-2019 President’s Theme
“Let’s Help More Children”

Celebrating 80 Years
Of Service to our

Community
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THIS TUESDAY
	 Long time restaurateur, musician, and teacher will tell us what it is like 
running a popular Italian Restaurant.

LAST TUESDAY
	 Guest for the day included Art and Elizabeth Landing from 
the Rosemead Club. Elizabeth was recently installed as President. It 
was good to see our Key Club leadership at our meeting, Samantha 
Chang-President, Tiffany Hai-Vice President, Joey Liou-Secretary, 
Richmond Guerrero-Treasurer, and Kathy Ye-Webmaster. Dawn Tarin 
reported that Scott Wardlaw has been transferred to Mission Care in 
Rosemead. Signup next week for help at the Relay for Life Breakfast.
	 Our speaker for the day was Frank Quintanilla. He is a 26 year 
member of the Rosemead Kiwanis Club having served a President and 
Secretary. Frank’s involvement with Kiwanis began in high school as a 
graduate of Rosemead High School as a past Key Club President. Frank 
is currently a Realtor with Coldwell Banker George Realty. He was the 
#1 agent in production last year. Before his real estate career, Frank 
and his brother John owned Golden Rose Florist in Rosemead for 24 years.
	 I would like to tell you of all the programs that Rosemead Kiwanis is involved in but it would take two 
pages. This is one active club including 3 Builder’s Clubs, donating 3-D printers to their intermediate schools 
and laptops to graduating students every June.
	 Frank did not mention it but the Rosemead Club is famous for having a International President from 
their club. Frank DiNoto served from 1986-87. One thing I did learn was that they have a similar situation as 
ours. They had a member leave them a part of his estate. They invested that amount in the stock market and 
they have done very well. I would like us to investigate the possibility of getting more than $13.41 interest 
a year on the Hershberger account.

	 I had a conversation with Honorary Member Dave Smith, manager of The Hat. He informed me 
that he sold his home and retired to Las Vegas. He will be introducing me to the new manager  to keep the 
certificates for Students of the Month happening.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed three outstanding students from Emperor Elementary School. Accompanying the students was 
Emperor teacher, Mrs. Shelley Scanlan.
	 Nancy is 11 years old and in Mr. Giangregorio’s 
class. She has two older sisters and enjoys swimming and art. 
Nancy said, “The best things about Emperor Elementary are 
my teachers and classmates, the education I receive, and the 
PTA”. The best thing that ever happened was being chosen to 
be a Student of the Month and visiting Kiwanis. If she could 
change one thing, it would be to stop bullying and unfairness in 
the world. Personal goals are to build a animal shelter, win the 
Reflections Art Contest, get straight A’s, and win an award by 
the end of the year.
	 Sylvia is 11 years old and in Ms. Trieu’s class. She 
has a younger brother and enjoys art and drawing. Sylvia said, 
“The best things about Emperor Elementary is the education 
I receive, my friends, and recess”. The best thing that ever 
happened was moving to California from New York. If she could 
change one thing, it would be to stop people from destroying animal habitats.  Personal goals are to build a zoo and 
aquarium, get B+ or above, go to a good college, and stopping pollution.
	 Madison is 12 years old and in Mrs. Scanlan’s class. She has an older sister and enjoys playing the guitar, 
flute, and piano. She also enjoys doodling and watching short animations. Madison said, “The best things about Emperor 
Elementary are meeting my best friends, learning with the teachers, and the PTA”. The best thing that ever happened was 
moving to the TCUSD because she met so many people that have helped her become a better person. If she could change 
one thing, it would be to end bullying. Personal goals are to build a shelter for stray animals, becoming more independent 
and confident, and achieve intellectual growth.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 October 16 – Larry Di Peppe will talk about the life of an Italian Restaurant
	 October 23 – Melanie McShane, Longden PTA President
	 October 27 – Relay For Life at Temple City Park - we are doing breakfast
	 October 30 – VIP Program with Matt Byers

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “The fact that there’s a highway to hell and only a stairway to 
heaven says a lot about anticipated traffic numbers.”

	 		  			   See you Tuesday, Jerry




